
Further to your request for information about the total amount spent by the Office of the Police and 

Crime Commissioner for West Yorkshire on legal fees between the dates of 21/04/2017 and 

06/10/2017 in connection with the judicial review brought by the former Chief Constable I can 

advise that the total amount spent between these dates is £36,540.50 exclusive of VAT. 

 

I hope that you are satisfied with the way your request has been dealt with, however, I am attaching 

our appeals procedure should you wish to request a review. 

 


